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Heintz, Polly (CI-StPaul)

From: kesid@aol.com
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 5:31 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward6; #CI-

StPaul_Ward7
Subject: My support for St. Paul City Council resolution 22-69 to fix up Pig's Eye Regional Park is 

attached
Attachments: SUPPORT FOR RESOLUTION 22-69, PIG’S EYE REGIONAL PARK_KS.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
I have been hiking once a week at Pig's Eye Regional Park since last April.  I heard about Resolution 22-69 from Jane 
Prince and my councilperson Nelsie Yang to seek funds to fix up the park from Tom Dimond and Kiki Sonnen who told me 
about the park and who I have been hiking with.    
 
So I wrote up what I have seen as problems with the park as a neighborhood park user that I hope can be addressed.  I 
added my pictures to help show people what the park looks like.  
 
I will also be sending this to my District Council (D2) and nearby District Council (D5).  Much of our east side wildlife, like 
Blue Herons flying over and Monarchs and birds migrating back north, depend on river parks like this one being in good 
shape.  And as I describe in our report people in nearby neighborhoods are trying to find and are going to this city park 
even though its hard to find. 
 
Please include this report with your other material about this resolution. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kathy Sidles  
1380 Winchell St. 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 
651-771-7528 


